
From the Desk of Janice Tierney
June 11, 2021

“Keep calm & smile on.”

A Memorable Day
What a beautiful morning at Franklin School as we celebrated our 5th Grade students and their

“Move Up” to the middle school in September.  Adjustments were made to accommodate
COVID guidelines; however, it was a special event with smiles, applause and many memory
making moments.  Their future is bright and we look forward to hearing of their success in

middle school and beyond!

End of Year Wrap Up
● We have a single session on Monday, June 14. This is the last day for students and staff.
● The office at Franklin is open until June 30.  If you require assistance during the summer

months, please contact the board office at 908-918-2100.
● Your child’s teacher assignment for the 2021-2022 school year will be announced, via

Genesis, approximately 1 week prior to the 1st day of school.
● Report cards will be released, digitally, at 3 PM on Monday, June 14.
● Please check under the bed and on the shelf for any Franklin School library books and

return them to school on Monday.
● Please join us as we wish Mrs. Cooney, Ms. Rivera and Ms. Constandinou well as they

move on to other opportunities.  They have been wonderful members of our Franklin
faculty and we thank them for their dedication to our students during this
unprecedented time.

● Mrs. Watson has extended her leave until early 2022. Mrs. Harter has graciously agreed
to remain on until her return.

● Mrs. Alfone has extended her leave until early October, 2021.
● ….and now our teaching teams

o 1st Grade – Miss Evans, Ms. Mallory, Mrs. McCue & Mrs. Schwarzenbek
o 2nd Grade – Ms. Albanese, Ms. Dubuque, Mr. Slevens & Mrs. Wang
o 3rd Grade – Mrs. Alfone, Mrs. Langborgh & Ms. Rocchio
o 4th Grade – Mrs. Alberico, Mrs. Douglas & Mr. Sefransky
o 5th Grade – Mrs. Breznak, Mrs. Polles & Mrs. Harter/Mrs. Watson

Have a wonderful weekend!

Mrs. Tierney


